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Llanrhidian Primary School has had a fantastic start to the new term, diving into our 
exciting new topic: Is it Fare, Fayre, Fair? This thought-provoking theme has encouraged 
our pupils to explore the di?erent meanings of 'fair'—from fairness and justice to 
traditional fairs and markets! 

Pod Pili Pala have been thinking about fairness in everyday life. Through stories, 
discussions, and role-play, they have explored what it means to be fair and how we can 
show kindness and respect to others. They have also explored the concept of fairness in 
storytelling, thinking about how di?erent characters are treated and discussing whether 
they believe certain outcomes are fair. 

Pod Pengwin have been investigating the history of local fairs and fayres. They have 
researched how these gatherings have evolved over time and even designed their own 
modern-day fair attractions. As part of their learning, they have also explored the impact 
of fairground rides on forces and motion, using scientific experiments to understand 
how rides work. 

Pod Pysgodyn have been learning about fair trade, discovering where our food and 
goods come from and how fair pricing impacts farmers and communities across the 
world. They have created posters to promote fairness in trade and responsible 
consumer choices. They also took part in a real-life trading activity to see how fair 
pricing can a?ect both producers and consumers. 

Pod Pry Cop have been examining justice and equality, looking at historical examples of 
unfair treatment and debating what fairness means in today’s society. They have written 
persuasive pieces about the importance of fairness in di?erent aspects of life. Inspired 
by their learning, they have also started drafting letters to real-world organisations to 
advocate for fairness and equality in modern society. 

Meanwhile, Ca1i Cynefin continues to be a welcoming space for the community. Every 
Thursday from 09:00-11:30 in the school hall, we invite everyone to enjoy free teas, 
co?ees, cakes, and hot snacks. It’s a wonderful way to bring people together and share 
the warmth of our school community. Pupils have been actively involved in helping to 



serve and welcome visitors, strengthening their sense of responsibility and connection 
with the wider community. 

We have also been busy preparing for our upcoming Marchnad Dydd Gwyl Dewi 
Monday 3rd March 2:00-3:30pm, which will be a fantastic celebration of our learning, 
creativity, and the importance of fairness in all its forms. We look forward to welcoming 
families and friends to join us for this exciting event. 

As we move through the term, we look forward to more exciting learning opportunities 
and celebrating our pupils’ hard work and creativity. Thank you for your continued 
support! 

Diolch yn fawr,  

Sol Goremano Teacher at Llanrhidian Primary School 

 

 


